From: AWR

Sent: Friday, March 26, 2021 1:07 PM

To: ENTREKIN, Brendon; Chambers - Ross J

Cc: AWR; PURCELL, Claire

Subject: RE: Request for extension of time to make a submission to the Annual Wage Review

OFFICIAL
Dear Mr Entrekin,

The Western Australian Government’s request for an extension of time to make a submission to the annual wage
review has been extended until Friday 23 April 2021. This is the closing date for lodging all reply submissions.

Kind regards,
Sam

From: ENTREKIN, Brendon <brendon.entrekin@dmirs.wa.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 25 March 2021 8:47 PM

To: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>

Cc: AWR <AWR@fwc.gov.au>; PURCELL, Claire <claire.purcell@dmirs.wa.gov.au>
Subject: Request for extension of time to make a submission to the Annual Wage Review
Dear Justice Ross,

Please find attached a letter from the Department of Mines, Industry Regulation and Safety, seeking an extension of
time for the Western Australian Government to make a submission to the 2020-21 Annual Wage Review.

If you have any queries regarding this request, please don’t hesitate to contact me.
Kind regards,

Brendon Entrekin | Principal Labour Relations Advisor

Private Sector Labour Relations Division

Department of Mines, Industry Regulation and Safety

Tel: 6552 9434
brendon.entrekin@dmirs.wa.gov.au | www.dmirs.wa.gov.au

Government of Western Australia
Department of Mines, Industry Regulation and Safety

We acknowledge Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people as the Traditional
Custodians of this land on which we deliver our services. We pay our respects
to elders and leaders past, present and emerging.



DISCLAIMER: This email, including any attachments, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) and may contain
confidential and/or personal information and may also be the subject of legal professional privilege. If you are not
the intended recipient, you must not disclose or use the information contained in it. In this case, please let me know
by return email, delete the message permanently from your system and destroy any copies. Before you take any
action based upon advice and/or information contained in this email you should carefully consider the advice and
information and consider obtaining relevant independent advice.



